
From: rod2.evans@  
Sent: 08 November 2021 18:23 
To: Neighbourhood Planning  
Subject: Houghton NDP Regulation 16 Consultation. 
 
Dear Sirs,  
 
We wish to strongly support the Houghton NDP. This is a very thorough and considered plan. We 
would like to particularly support the local green spaces which have been included in section 7.17-
7.21. 
These are a very important part of the villages character now and hopefully, will remain so in the 
future. The fact that 87% of respondents in the village considered these to be very important speaks 
for itself. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Rod & Fiona Evans 
Houghton 
 
 


